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Dear Members, 

 

As part of our ongoing 2024 club refurbishment plan we have to replace the anti-slip 
surface on our swimming pool deck.  

In order for us to do this we unfortunately will have to close the leisure club from 
Monday 9th of December until Saturday 14th December. The new surface that is being 
installed uses a chemical hardener which has a very strong chemical odour and 
therefore it would not be safe or comfortable for our members to use any part of the 
club while the works are being done. 

We are confident that this new surface will be a fantastic upgrade to out pool area and 
that its high anti slip rating will make our members feel safe and secure when walking 
around the pool area.  

We understand that there has been some inconvenience already this year for our 
members as we upgrade and improve the club and we always strive to carry out any 
works with as little inconvenience to our members as possible. 

Please speak to our membership team on 012740078 regarding your membership for 
this period.  

Thank you in advance for your patience and understanding as we continue to improve 
the Glenview Leisure Club. 

 

Regards, 

 

_________________________ 

Glenview Leisure Club Manager  


